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“Some of the most wonderful people are the ones 
who don’t fit into boxes.”   ~Tori Amos 
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 RLC Graduation will be Tuesday, May 17th 

 

 CHECK IT OUT! 

Special Needs Living Southside Magazine 

https://issuu.com/specialneedslivingindy 
Testing Window: 
April 11—May 13 

Grades 3-8, 10 

 

 

Next school year begins 

on July 25th. 

Last Day of 

school is  

May 24th! 

Gardening Club started April 14 

In the RLC Gardening Club we will learn skills to last a lifetime.  
This opportunity will help learn a lifelong skill through a fun and 

enriching hands-on experience through gardening.  Here students 
can explore the magic of watching a tiny seed turn into something 

beautiful. Students will learn about different types of gardens, 
what is needed to grow a plant from a seed, and how to take care 
of it and why plants are so important.  Thank you Ms. Davis and 

Mrs. Padilla for leading the way! 

Gardening Club started on National Gardening Day. 
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RLC Special Olympics Basketball team participated in the Special Olympics State Tournament on March 
26, 2022.  Our team represented RISE well!!!  Victor and Blake received Gold Medals.  MaCayla earned a 
Silver Medal.  Kobe received a Bronze Medal.  Way to go Team!  Thanks again to Coach Boyd and Mr. 
Krebs for your assistance with our team!!  They were also spotted on Channel 4 News.   

Now that basketball season is over, RLC Track and Field Team has 
started practices.  Thank you, Coach Monica, for leading our team!!! 

http://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=http://promptcare.ca/pc-content/uploads/2015/07/Library-Card-300x2251.png&imgrefurl=http://promptcare.ca/posts/got-a-library-card-want-free-music/&h=225&w=300&tbnid=EzVMXWW8ZDlf7M:&docid=uDrPSIEBHGTrFM&ei=w38JVtaJB46xy


Hello from Nurse Beth! 

Welcome back from spring break!  As April showers turn to May flowers, seasonal allergies bloom as 
well.  Please bear in mind that we do not have seasonal allergy medications like Zyrtec (cetirizine) or 
Claritin (loratadine) here at school, so if your child takes over the counter allergy medication, please 
give it at home.  

 

 

 

Additionally, we will be having eye exams before the end of the school year for certain students in 
grades K, 1, 3, 5, and 8. If your student needs an eye exam, a note will be sent home with your student. 
Please keep an eye on their backpacks for the notice.  

Thank you so much! 

~Nurse Beth  317.789.1641  bbrehob@riselearniangcenter.org 

School Nurse Newsletter 

Spring has Sprung! 


